
STARTING AT
TOLLBRAE 
PRIMARY 
SCHOOL



Welcome to Tollbrae Primary School! We are 
Miss Anderson and Mr Bissett and we are the 
teachers for Base 1. We are so excited for you 
to join primary one in August. We hope you 
are looking forward to it too.

Hello there. My name is Mrs Lander and I 
am the teacher for primary one children 
who be be joining Base 2. I am hope you 
have had a great summer and looking 
forward to joining us in August.



Good Morning!

From 8.45am
When we come to school in 
the morning we will come in 
through these gates and 
make our way down into the 
playground.

At 9.00am the bell rings and 
we line up with our class.



From 8.15am
Some of you might want to come 
to the breakfast club instead. 

Here, we can be served breakfast 
from the friendly catering staff 
and sit next to our friends in the 
school cafeteria. At 8.45am we 
can also join our friends in the 
playground.



Our Cloakrooms
When we come into the school, 
we will need to take off our coat 
and hang it on our peg. 

Each child in the class has their 
own peg. We can put a PE bag on 
our peg too if we like.



Our Bases and Discovery Zone
We have two Bases for primary one children and a super exciting Discovery Zone area 
outside of the bases with lots of exciting things to do and learn.



Loose Parts Play
Our learning doesn’t just take part indoors. Here is some photographs of our fabulous 
Loose Parts Play area. We get to visit this with our base each week too.



Gym Hall and Pitches
Two times per week we will get ready to go to PE. Sometimes this is in the Gym Hall, 
sometimes this is on our outdoor pitches and sometimes we go to the playground.

The Gym Hall

The Pitches

The Playground



Toilets
When we need to go to the toilets during the day, we can find these next to the 
cloakroom; the same place that we hang our jackets up.



Assembly
Sometimes, we go to the gym hall for assembly too. In assembly we listen to stories, sing 
songs and share our learning and achievements with one another. It is good for lots of 
classes getting together. We might see some other teachers at assembly time too like:

Mrs Welsh
Our Headteacher

Mrs Mosher
Our Depute Headteacher

Mr Lamb
Our Principal Teacher



Morning break
Unless it is raining or 
snowing heavily, we spend 
our morning breaks in the 
playground. We can bring a 
healthy snack for morning 
break. We can also take our 
water bottles out too.

There are adults here to talk 
to and help us when we need 
it.

Lunch break
Here is a photo of our cafeteria. We can order a 
free school lunch or bring our own packed lunch.

Here is a link to the school menu so you can see 
the sorts of foods that are available each day.

https://www.northlanarkshire.gov.uk/schools-and-
learning/school-meals/meal-menus/primary-
school-menu



Home time
Just before it is home time, we put on our jackets and get 
our school bags and other belongings ready.

Quite often we sit on the carpet together and end the 
day talking about all the fun things we have learned, 
share a story or sing a song.

We then walk in a line to the door and make sure that we 
get matched up with a parent/family member before 
leaving our teacher’s side.



WE LOOK 
FORWARD TO 
SEEING YOU IN 
AUGUST!


